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November 25, 2014

Ms. Jane Albert
Executive Director 
Napa Humane
3265 California Blvd
Napa, Ca 94558

Dear Ms. Albert,

Thank you for your recent donation of a stainless steel bathing tub to the Napa County Animal Shelter.  Your donation enables us to bathe and groom the animals in our care which improves their quality of life, making them more comfortable and adoptable while waiting at the shelter for their lifetime home. 

It is the goal of the Napa County Animal Shelter to humanely care for the animals that fall into our care, and over time eliminate the problem of unwanted animals in our community.  Your continued provision of Shelter Support Services allows us to further this mission. 

Thank you for your continuing support.  We invite you to visit the shelter to see your donation efforts at work. 

Sincerely, 
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